
From: Jason Zadeh
To: Anthony Jones; Michael Blackford; Bonnie Gard
Cc: Gregg Gallas
Subject: Request for Postponement of Gallas Zadeh Development"s Application for Zoning Change
Date: Monday, April 13, 2015 10:03:50 AM

Dear Chairwomen Rosan:
 
Gallas Zadeh Development LCC is currently scheduled for a hearing before Gahanna Planning
 Commission on April 22, 2015 regarding an application for zoning change.  The subject properties
 associated with the application for zoning change are 233-283 Hamilton Road and 232 Iroquois Park
 Place.  Recently, Gallas Zadeh held a town hall meeting with contiguous property owners to discuss
 the proposed project contemplated should the zoning change obtain approval.  So as to address
 stakeholder feedback from the town hall meeting and to further study certain project-specific
 development matters, Gallas Zadeh Development requests that its application for zoning change be
 pulled from the April 22, 2015 Planning Commission agenda.  We apologize in advance for any
 inconvenience this may cause the Planning Commission or City staff and look forward to coming
 before the Planning Commission in the very near term with a more thoroughly developed project
 plan.  
 
 
Respectfully
 
Jason D. Zadeh
Gallas Zadeh Development LLC

575 W. 1st Avenue, Suite 100
Columbus, Ohio 43215
(614) 893-2346
jzadeh@gzddev.com
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